
 City of  Cleve land  Memorandum  
 Frank G. Jackson, Mayor  

  
  

 
TO:  Kevin J. Kelley, Chair 
  Finance Committee 
 
FROM: Karrie D. Howard, Director 
  Department of Public Safety 
 
DATE: April 19, 2021 
 
SUBJECT:  Ordinance No. 102-2021 Authorizing the Director of Public Safety to Enter 

into Agreements with the International Association of Chiefs of Police for 
Leadership in Police Organization Training and a Faculty Development 
Workshop for the Division of Police 

 
 

 
Ordinance No. 102-2021, if passed by Council, would authorize the Director of Public 
Safety to enter one or more agreements with the International Association of Chiefs of 
Police to provide Leadership in Police Organization training on mentoring and instruction 
on the subject of leadership to Division of Police personnel; and to provide a Faculty 
Development Workshop for training to develop future leadership instructors for the 
Division of Police. 
 
The International Association of Chiefs of Police has provided quality training to the 
Division of Police in the past and is familiar with the organization and goals of the Division 
of Police.  The total cost of the two training programs is $62,600.00 and will be funded by 
the Police operating budget. 
 


